
I hope I am not too late in submitting my comments in support of this very important bill.  It is critical 
that we have firm deadlines to retire and retrofit dirty diesel engines that are still in use.  It is 
disheartening to witness industry winning every battle that pits clean air over profits.  I would ask 
Senator Roblan to support the bill in its original form which offered a clear path towards addressing our 
toxic air, especially in population rich Portland. Please do everything you can to fight for cleaner air for 
Oregon.  Thank you, Cordelia Tilghman 
 


